
 

 
 
 
RICHMOND COUNTY SCHOOL NUTRITION PROGRAM 

Memorandum 
 

 
TO:  Principals and Parents/Guardians of RCSS      
 
FROM: Cathy Johnson, Director of Nutrition Services  
 
DATE: May 21, 2021  
 
SUBJECT:   Summer Meal Service 
 
First I would like to take the opportunity to thank all of the parents and community 
members that participated in our virtual meal pick up and bus delivery since the start of the 
pandemic.  It has been our pleasure serving your children.   
 
Today, May 21, 2021, will be the last day that we will have virtual meal pick-up and delivery.  
We will be providing breakfast and lunch for students participating in the Extended 
Learning Program from June 7th – June 24th.  On Thursdays we will send home a shelf stable 
3 day meal kit (while supplies last).  
 
I do encourage anyone that would like to continue receiving meals for their children during 
the summer months to contact the Family Y at 706-922-9622 for information or go to their 
website at https://thefamilyy.org/programs/22511826/food-program-blessing-bags/  for more 
information.  Their Blessing Bags, which contains shelf stable groceries for 7 days, must be 
reserved in advance.      
 
We look forward to next school year when we will be able to continue with our regular 
service and the opportunity to see your children’s smiling faces! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cathy Johnson 
Director of Nutrition Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  
    
 

 


